
Penn Waste Update for refuse and recycling 
Penn waste has issued the following statemen regarding pick-ups through the excessive 
heat warning: 

  

Due to the excessive heat forecasted, Penn Waste routes may start earlier than normal in 
order to complete routes prior to the hottest time of the day. In order to ensure collection, 
we recommend placing your material curbside the evening before your collection day. This 
is for the safety of our employees. 

 


